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Arthur Cox 
Earlsfort Centre 
Earlsfort Terrace 
Dublin 2 

I 

Dear Sirmadam 

I am to refer to your letters dated 2gth March and 25th April 2006 in relation to waste 
licence application Reg. No. 47-2. 

I am to advise that having considered the matter the Agency wishes to confirm that it 
does not propose to withdraw its letter of Drd March 2006, which informed you that 
the Agency has determined that it is not a valid objection. 

I hope this clarifies matters for you. 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Eosca Poist 3000 
East& Chaisledn Ehaile SheAin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

T: +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

28 April 2006 

Re: Waste Licence Review Application by Neiphin Trading Limited, in 
respect of a facility at Kerdiffstown, CO Kildare, Reg No 47-2 

P. No* 
Programme Manager 


